
June 2020 Information for Graduates and Non-Returning Students: 

 

Attention all students graduating and/or not returning to Henderson in the fall.  
We will be collecting all school devices and resources ONLY FROM GRADS and STUDENTS NOT 
RETURNING on Wednesday June 24 and Thursday June 25th curbside at the front of the school from 10-
2. All students returning to Henderson will keep their devices with them over the summer. 
 
On Wednesday and Thursday there will be three stations lined up on Palmer Road.  
Station One will be for iPad device return (please include your cover and charger). 
Station Two will be for any resources, textbooks or equipment that needs to be returned to the school.  
At Station Three we will have a special Henderson Grad window sign for graduates to take and display at 
home.  If you are unable to attend on these dates, please call the school. You do NOT need a specific 
appointment slot on those days. Please watch for an email from Ms. Price with details and instructions. 
You are reminded to follow physical distancing guidelines. 
 
Graduates, we are saddened that all HWDSB secondary schools had to postpone Graduation to the fall.  
Once cleared for public gatherings, the ceremony will again be held at our recent venue of choice, 
Mohawk College, but we plan on having the reception afterwards within the new Nora building.  
We think it would make for a lovely dynamic to have proud new Gr. 9 Huskies hosting and providing a 
tour of their new school to the honoured Henderson grads who have done so much for the past four 
years to make Henderson such a special place.  
 
 
On another positive note, on Tuesday, June 23, we will be releasing both the valedictorian voting results, 
and the 2020 Grad Tribute video, which a group of students and staff have been working on as a way of 
celebrating you! 
 
Finally, June report cards will be sent home electronically this year. If there is not a parent or guardian 
email on file, please phone the school at your earliest convenience. Physical diplomas will not be made 
available until the fall. 
 
Please enjoy your summer, take care, and stay safe! 
 

 

 
 


